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As we approach the end of the 

school year we are focusing on 

transition and getting the children 

ready for their new class. Year 6 

have all been visited by staff from 

their new schools and we have 

some visits planned to their 

secondary schools over the coming 

weeks. If you have any queries or 

concerns regarding transition 

please feel free to contact me- 

02476 364505 

Admin2021@welearn365.com 

 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Rowe 

 

  

Early Help drop in session open to all families- 

What is Early Help? 

The purpose of Early Help is to put in the 

right support at the right time so that 

problems are less likely to escalate to a point 

where the child becomes vulnerable or in need. 

Early Help is sustainable so that problems are 

less likely to re-occur.  

If you feel that your child/family would 

benefit from Early Help intervention please 

come along to our Early Help coffee morning on 

Tuesday 20th June 9-12. 

For more information contact Mrs Rowe. 

Attendance Reminder- 
 

Please ensure your child is in 

school and on time 5 days a 

week. 

Good attendance = Good 

progress 

Our current whole school 

attendance is 95.45%! 

Our target is 96%. So close!! 

 Connect for health (school nursing team) contact details- 
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